

CHURCH BULLETIN

■ YOUTH MINISTRY - K-5 TUTORING

Students in grades K-5 now have access to free tutoring right here at The Light! Scholars will be coached in math, reading and writing--both grammar and handwriting. An initial parent informational is scheduled for this Tuesday, February 6th from 6pm-7pm, in room 215. Certainly, if you have the gift of teaching, patience, service or are called to honor God by nurturing children academically, please consider volunteering--our students NEED YOU! Interested volunteers, please email tialdowns@gmail.com or text (317) 409-9867.

■ LWCC GIRL SCOUTS TROOP

Please support LWCC's Girl Scout Troop #309 by purchasing Girl Scout Cookies after service in the Narthex.

WOMEN'S MINISTRY

Kick-Off the New Year with your fellow Sisters in Christ on Saturday, February 17th from 9am-11am. Our theme this year is "Love & Sisterhood" I John 4:11-12.

NEW CLASSES: SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY

Study marriage God's Way with "Uncommon Marriage" by Coach Tony and Lauren Dungy, facilitated by Rod and Belinda King. This series will be in session until February 25th at 9am, in room 227.

A full list of exciting new classes is available at the Information Desk. Pick up your **2018 Winter Bible Study Class Schedule** today!

VAN DRIVERS NEEDED

Drivers of our church van facilitate getting people to church who otherwise would have no access to our worship service. Your service is needed! Please contact Charles Tomes at 317-407-6527 or Ctomes37@gmail.com for more information.

VOCALISTS

All vocalists are invited to join Minister John Ray & The Voices of Light Choir on February 10th from 9am -1pm for "Sing to the Rafters" Music Seminar at Christian Theological Seminary. This seminar celebrates the rich tradition of music in African American worship. Participants will sing the songs of faith, and explore the profound history of American sacred music with clinician, Dr. James Abbington. Registration is \$25 until February 5. Please contact Min. John Ray for more information.





LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2018

BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY

You're invited to the Valentine Day Luncheon Saturday, February 10, 2018 at 11:30am, given by the Bereavement Ministry. Register in the Narthex to attend.

FINANCIAL GIVING STATEMENTS

Statements were mailed out to the address on file, on Monday, January 22, 2018 for all contributions in excess of \$250.00.

BLACK HISTORY MONTH

Sunday, February 11th is "All Black Everything" Sunday. Please wear ALL Black to show your solidarity on prayer and action regarding matters that impact African-Americans. Sunday, February 18th is "African Heritage" Sunday. Please wear African attire as we honor our heritage.

ASH WEDNESDAY

Ash Wednesday is Wednesday, February 14th. Join us in the Bishop T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Chapel between 5:30pm – 8pm for quiet prayer and to receive your ashes. We will not have a formal Service or Bible Study this night.

MAUNDY THURSDAY

Maundy Thursday is Thursday, March 29th. This year will be doing a Service Activity instead of our traditional "Foot Washing" Service. Service Activity details are forthcoming.

GOOD FRIDAY

Join us for our annual "7 Last Words" Service on Friday, March 30th at 12 noon in the Bishop T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Chapel.

Immediately following, stay and volunteer for our Easter Outreach. Volunteer service details are forthcoming.